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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 78TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

February 26, 2003

TO: Honorable Jane Nelson, Chair, Senate Committee on Health & Human Services 

FROM: John Keel, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB333 by Zaffirini (Relating to a chemical dependency counselor or counselor intern.), 
Committee Report 1st House, Substituted

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would increase the educational requirements for licensure as a Licensed Chemical 
Dependency Counselor and authorize the Texas Commission on Alcohol and Drug Abuse to obtain 
criminal history information relating to a counselor intern or an applicant to be a counselor intern from 
the Department of Public Safety and the Federal Bureau of Investigation.

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 405 Department Of Public Safety, 517 Commission On Alcohol And Drug Abuse
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